Dear Parents/Carers
Comic Relief/Larder Food Collection - Thank you all so much for your kindness shown today in relation to Red Nose Day ‘Dress as you please’ and our food collection for The Larder in Portlethen!  Together we raised £266.67 for Comic Relief and collected an incredible number of food items for The Larder.  We have been so touched by everyone’s generosity.  Once again, our Fishermoss Family at its best. 
Message from Tempest Photos - Have you ordered your school photos yet?  A polite reminder that the closing date for free delivery back to school is Monday 27th March. Order through the Tempest website using your unique link or visit 
www.tempest-orders.co.uk  
If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact Tempest on 01736 751555 (option 3). 

Bike Dr is coming to Fishermoss on Thursday 30th March - A Bike Dr is primarily a safety check of bicycles, for example, ensuring that bolts are secure, that brakes are operational, and where appropriate the Bike Dr will look at gears too.  A Bike Dr will make minor adjustments but not replace parts.  If a bike is deemed to be “unsafe” parents will be made aware, and the same with a bike that may be safe to use but requires further attention, e.g. a chain that’s very worn, or damaged/missing handlebar grips, etc.

If you wish for your child’s bike to have a check on Thursday 30th March, please get your child to drop their bike off at the basketball court before they line up in the morning (8.45-9am).  At the end of the day (3:20pm) your child will collect their bike to take home.  Any questions please get in touch. 

Finally, please see attached a letter for Parents/Carers regarding ‘Free Schools Meals Easter Payments 2023’.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend!

Dawn Anderson
Depute Head Teacher

Fishermoss School
Berrymuir Road
Portlethen
Aberdeenshire
AB12 4UF
Tel:  01224 472875
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